
  

     

  

 

 

 
Friday 25th November 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Eythorne Elvington CP School 

 

 

Library Grant 

We are delighted to announce that our school PTA has managed to source a grant for 

over £2,800 to boost our library resources as we look to open the service out to families 

and the wider community.  We look forward to being able to share with you over the 

coming weeks and months our exciting plans for this project. 

Travelling Books 

Thank you for those of you who came in and bought text from the Travelling Books 

Fair.  We managed to sell a high number of books and as a school will get a percentage 

of this money back to further enhance our range of books in the library. 

Parent Teacher Meetings 

Next Thursday is the first time this school year for parents to meet with teachers.  If you 

have not yet had an appointment confirmation email, please contact the school office.  

Those that have, please come to the rear hall entrance around 5 minutes before your 

appointment time. 

Termly Overviews 

Termly overviews will be emailed out later on today and they will also be available on 

the school website.  We hope that this will help you to further support your children at 

home. 

Christmas Concert 

We have had a brilliant response to tickets for the forthcoming Christmas Concert on 

Monday 12th December.  A reminder that the deadline for buying these tickets is before 

Friday 2nd December then we open them out to parents who wanted to purchase more 

than the allocated amount. 

 

 

 

 

 

School Year 2022/2023 
 

Term 2 
 

1st November – 16th December 
 

School Holiday 
 

19th December – 30th December 

Bank holiday 2nd January 
 

Term 3 
 

Staff development day – 3rd January 2023 

Pupils Return 4th January 

4th January – 10th February 
 

School Holiday 
 

13th February – 17th February 

 

 

Dates for your diary 
 

Open Evening – 24th November 

Swimming Year 3 & 6 - 29th November 

Anti-Bullying Week – 14th November 

Parent/Teacher Consultations – 1st December 

Year 5 Kent Test meeting – 5th December 

Swimming Year 3 & 6 – 6th December 

Christmas Fayre – 9th December 

Christmas Jumper day – 9th December 

Christmas concert – 12th December 

Year R/1/2 Christmas Performance – 13th 

December 

Christmas Lunch – 14th December 
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Caption describing picture or graphic. 

 

 

Collecting Children 

A reminder that children should only be collected from school at the end of the day by 

either their parents or another adult that has been granted consent for us to permit them to 

take them.  If you are unsure about this, please call the school. 

Non-uniform Day 

Monday 5th December is non-uniform day for the pupils when we ask that any donations 

for the Christmas Tombola are brought in.  This can come in the form of bottles, 

chocolates or cakes.  Many thanks in advance for your contributions to this. 

Christmas Fair 

This will take place after school on Friday 9th December in the school hall. 

Children In Need 

Thank you for all of the donations made to last Friday’s Children In Need, we are still to 

count it all up but will let you know how much was raised once we have managed to do 

this. 

Stars of The Week 

 

Discovery 
 

Lorenzo – for wearing his CAPE to achieve success in reading and writing this week. 

Esmai – for trying really hard with her writing this week. 
 

Voyager 
 

Chance – for making all the right choices as well as persevering in his maths and phonics 

lessons. 

Maddison – for her incredibly positive attitude to learning. 
 

Challenger 
 

Amelia – for showing confidence when answering questions in class. 

Rosie – for working with confidence and success in maths. 
 

Columbia 
 

Kiki – for making a great start to Columbia class and creating a great piece of science 

work on the water cycle. 

Ruby – for her amazing attitude in all of her learning and being a role model to others in 

Columbia class. 
 

Endeavour 

Mannie – for a high level of effort in his school work.  Well done! 

James – for working hard in all areas, particularly putting a good effort into his handwriting.  

Well done! 
 

 

Neil Garvey 
Headteacher 

 T: 01304 830376        E: office@eythorne-elvington.kent.sch.uk         W: www.eythorne-elvington.kent.sch.uk 

 

 
Term 2 

 

5th December 

Non- uniform Christmas 

tombola 

 

9th December 

Christmas Fayre 

 

12th December 

Christmas Concert 

 

15th December 

Pantomime 

 


